
Notice Of Public Hearing
Proposed Increase to Unlimited Ride Pass Rate
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Wednesday, December 10; 6:00 PM
215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Room 260 (Madison Municipal Building)

On Wednesday, December 10, Metro Transit and the City of Madison Transit and 
Parking Commission will hold a public hearing at 6 PM to discuss a proposed 
increase of the unlimited ride pass rate from $1.15 to $1.20 per ride.
 
This would affect the following pass programs: UW Employees, UW Hospital 
Employees, UW ASM students, Madison College, Edgewood College, Dane County 
employees, City of Madison employees, St. Marys, and Meriter.
 
Other possible fare increases could be discussed at this public hearing.
 
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to give feedback. 
Consideration will be given to views and comments expressed at the public 
hearing as well as to all written comments received.
 
Comments can be submitted at mymetrobus.com/feedback. 
Written comments can also be sent to: Metro Transit Public Hearing Comments, 
1245 E. Washington Ave., Suite 201, Madison WI 53703 or emailed to 
mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com.
 
The Madison Municipal Building is accessible to people who use mobility aids and 
is equipped with assistive listening devices.
 
If you need an interpreter, translator, materials in alternate
formats or other accommodations to access this service, 
activity or program, please contact Metro Transit at 
(608) 266-4904 at least three business days prior 
to the meeting.


